From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 06/01/2020 06:53:30 PM

To: Kathleen Martin <kathipearl@icloud.com>

Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Project - ENV-2018-2116EIR - State Clearinghouse Number 2018051002
Hi Kathleen,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration.

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Sun, May 31, 2020 at 3:02 PM Kathleen Martin <kathipearl@icloud.com> wrote:
Dear Mindy,

I am very concerned with the proposed tower project, particularly being implemented in such a rushed fashion during Covid-19
quarantine.

I am in leadership with the following organizations which work for the health and welfare of people in the Hollywood community:

- Rotary Club of Hollywood
- The Salvation Army, located on Hollywood Blvd
- First Presbyterian Church of Hollywood on Gower and Carlos, which includes The Children’s Center on LaBaig and Yucca.

One question:

“Why is the building of 46 stories deemed appropriate for the cultural and historic community of Hollywood, when currently the
tallest buildings are not more than 20 stories?’

Thank you.

Kathleen P Martin
69 year-old Los Angeles native

Sent from my iPhone

Mindy Nguyen
/ City Planner
' Los Angeles City Planning
LOS ANGELES 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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